
  

 

2021 Nobleton Area-Specific Wastewater Development Charge Bylaw 

Update and Draft Background Study 

 
On January 28, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council receive the Draft 2021 Nobleton Area-Specific Wastewater Development 

Charge Background Study and proposed Bylaw (Attachment 1). 

2. A report be brought forward to a meeting of Regional Council in the second quarter of 

2021, recommending the 2021 Nobleton Area-Specific Development Charge Bylaw, 

taking into consideration the input received at the public meeting(s). 

3. The Commissioner of Finance be authorized to schedule and give notice for the 

public meeting(s) required by the Development Charges Act, 1997. 

4. The Committee of the Whole be authorized to hold a public meeting(s) for the 2021 

Nobleton Area-Specific Development Charge Bylaw. 

5. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Township of King.  
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